From: Bryan Condon

To: Chace Pedersen

Cc: David Ohl

Subject: FW: SE-23-00007 Bowers Field - Request for Response to Comment & Additional Information
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 1:17:41 PM

Attachments: Bowers Wetland Project.msg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

Hi Chace-
David Ohl and | had a chance to speak with David Ison from WSDOT about his comment. In response
to that conversation, David sent us the attached email.

Please let us know if anything more is needed from us in order to make the SEPA decision.

Thank you,

Bryan Condon, PE
Century West Engineering
765.532.8320 | bcondon@centurywest.com

From: Chace Pedersen <chace.pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Thursday, May 25, 2023 1:57 PM

To: David Ohl <david.ohl@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: SE-23-00007 Bowers Field - Request for Response to Comment & Additional Information

David,

Attached are the comments received from WSDOT — Aviation regarding SE-23-00007 Bowers Field.
Please provide a response addressing the concerns stated in the WSDOT — Aviation Comments.

Additionally, if you could please provide the finding issued by the FAA that is referenced in question
#8 of your SEPA checklist, that would be greatly appreciated. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Chace Pedersen

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Office: (509) 962-7637

chace pedersen@co.kittitas.wa.us
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Bowers Wetland Project

		From

		Ison, David

		To

		Bryan Condon; David Ohl

		Recipients

		bcondon@CenturyWest.com; david.ohl@co.kittitas.wa.us



To whom it may concern,



WSDOT Aviation Division originally commented on the aforementioned project with concerns about potential increases to wildlife habit and or activity. After consultation with David Ohl and Bryan Condon, we are satisfied that there will be no negative changes to wildlife activity and or habitat. In fact, this project may improve conditions so as to mitigate the impact wildlife may have on the airport. Therefore we do not have any concerns about this project.



Feel free to contact me if you have further concerns or questions.



David Ison, PhD

Aviation Planner

WA State Dept. of Transportation

C: +1 360-890-5258
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